
 

 

Date:  July 18, 2022    

  To: Presidents/Chancellors of ACCJC Member Institutions  

  cc: Accreditation Liaison Officers  

  From:    ACCJC President Mac Powell  MP  

  Subject: 

ACCJC Board Votes to Maintain 2023-2024 Membership Dues at the  

2022-2023 Level – No Increase  

  

 

I am pleased to share that at its meeting held June 2, 2022, the ACCJC Board of Directors 

took unanimous action in support of maintaining Annual Membership Dues for 2023 – 2024 

at the 2022 – 2023 level. This will be the fourth consecutive year that dues have not been 

increased and is a recognition of the important steps that ACCJC has taken to be financially 

responsible amid the uncertain and challenging times we have all faced. 

I look forward to the year ahead and to continuing the important work of the Commission 

and ACCJC staff as we continue to strengthen the peer review process and support our 

institutions as they seek new ways to achieve equitable student outcomes. My hope is that 

ACCJC will continue to partner with you and your colleagues to build a system of evaluation 

that adds value for all stakeholders. 

The 2023– 2024 Annual Membership Dues Schedule is attached for your reference and 

budget planning. 

If you have any questions regarding the dues or fees schedules, or billing, please contact 

Cheri M. Sixbey, Senior Vice President, at csixbey@accjc.org.  

On behalf of the ACCJC Board, thank you for all the work you are doing on behalf of 

students. I look forward to our continued work together in support of peer review 

accreditation. 

 

MP/ams 
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